
April 8, 2019 

Mayor Tory and Members of the Executive Committee 
City Hall, 10th Floor, West Tower 
100 Queen St W 
Toronto, ON  M5H 2N2 

Via email: exc@toronto.ca  

Dear Mayor Tory and Members of the Executive Committee:  

RE: EX4.1 – Toronto’s Transit Expansion Program – Update and Next Steps   

On behalf of NAIOP GTA, I am writing to express our support for Toronto’s Transit Expansion Program. 
These expansion plans, particularly for the Downtown Relief Line South, the Waterfront East LRT, the 
Eglinton West LRT, SmartTrack and the Bloor Line East Extension, help create a comprehensive 
regional transit system in the GTA.  These expanded transit lines would help serve the needs of 
businesses and residents across the GTA.  

NAIOP GTA represents developers, owners and related professionals in office, industrial, retail and 
mixed-use real estate. With over 1,100 members from approximately 200 companies in the GTA, we 
are residents and stakeholders who are committed to Toronto’s future.  

As the City of Toronto grows, it is important that our transit system grows along with it. NAIOP GTA 
supports the City’s transit expansion plans, as such plans support Toronto’s growing economy.  

Sincerely,  

Eric Plesman 

Co-Chair of Government Relations 

NAIOP Greater Toronto  

EX4.1.15 


